
 The Society of Powder Technology, Japan 

July 29, 2022 

Dr Milica Milosevic
Vinča Institute of Nuclear Sciences
Serbia 

Dear Dr Milica Milosevic 

We are very happy to inform you that The 7th International Conference 
on the Characterization and Control of Interfaces for High Quality Advanced 
Materials and the 57th Summer Symposium on Powder Technology (ICCCI2022) is 
going to be held in Fujiyoshida, Japan, on November 15th – 18th, 2022, which will be 
held as a face-to-face meeting. As chairman of ICCCI 2022, we are pleased to 
invite you to deliver an invited lecture at the conference. Considering your 
reputation and work in the field, we believe your presentation will contribute 
significantly to the overall quality of our conference. As a token of gratitude for your 
invited lecture in ICCCI 2022, we will support your registration fee including the 
welcome reception, meals, excursion and banquet, accommodation fee for 3 nights at 
the conference venue.

The updated information on the conference will be found on our website at 
http://ceramics.ynu.ac.jp/iccci2022/index.html. If you have any questions, please feel free 
to contact iccci2022@ynu.ac.jp. We are looking forward to seeing you near Mt. Fuji. 

Sincerely, 

Makio Naito, 
Emeritus Chairman of Organizing Committee of ICCCI 2022 

Junichi Tatami, 
Chairman of Organizing Committee of ICCCI 2022 


